
From: John Plescow 
Sent: 
To: 

Monday, February 6, 2023 10: 16 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20230~ 

Please, add to docket 20230017. 

We will send the 17 letter. 

-----Original Message-----

,, 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC. ST ATE. FL. US> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 11 :20 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Heather Sterner <heatherlsterner0513@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2023 10:08 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Upcoming Price increase approval FPL 

Hello, 

"'if 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00892-2023 

As a home owner here in Florida who uses FPL. I have heard about their upcoming price hike increases that have 
been turned in and awaiting approval from you, The Public Service Commissioner. They submitted reason like Ian and 
Nicole as a "loss of income" I'm sure you will take into consideration all aspects. Here in fl we are seeing a lot of 
inflation. People are suffering and a lot is on the table for many Floridians to loose. Not being able to afford electricity 
isn't an option. It's a requirement to survive. While many are struggling FPL has report in 2022 they made record 
breaking profit. Tipping the scale at $3.701 BILLION Dollars. In 2021 they reported an earnings of 3.206 BILLION 
Dollars. FPL makes Billions every year on a product that is required and has no competition! They own the lines and 
have zero option to have competition . It's a Monopoly. They made more in 2022, the year of "destruction with Ian and 
Nicole". Hurricanes they claim took money. I'm here to say that according to their books they had record profits. They 
did not loose. They made Billions more this last year over the year prior. We, the people of Florida think that in 2023 
FPL will yet again make record profits without a price hike that will further hurt the people of Florida. I truly hope you 
Consider the input before making the call to approve their request. 
Thank you for taking the time to read this email and I hope it gets pushed along to those that need to see this. 
Thank you, 
Heather Sterner (a Florida resident) 

Sent from my iPhone 
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